Tim Green

— — =
From: Janne Grose
Sent: Tuesday, 7 August 2018 1:06 PM
To: Tim Green
Subject: OEH response - modification to Australian Habitat and Wildlife Retreat, Taronga
Zoo (SSD 7419 MOD 1)
Attachments: 3276_001.pdf
Record Number: DOC2018/0522763

Hi Tim
Thank you for the email received from the Department below requesting comments on the modification proposal to
the Australian habitat and Wildlife retreat at Taronga Zoo (SSD 7419 MOD 1).

The Greater Sydney Planning Team in the Office of Environment and Heritage (OEH) has reviewed the
modification application. OEH has no comments at this stage in relation to this matter.

Kind regards

Janne
7/8/2018
Janne Grose
& Office of g?f?(lzrr Conservation Planning 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta 2150
= PO Box 644, Parramatta 2124
NSW Environment Greater Sydney Branch T 02 8837 6017

& Heritage Communities and Greater
Sydney Delivery Division

From: Luisa Maguire

Sent: Wednesday, 25 July 2018 3:27 PM

To: Planning Matters Mailbox <planning. matters@environment.nsw.gov.au>

Cc: Tim Green <Tim.Green@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Notification of modification to Australian Habitat and Wildlife Retreat, Taronga Zoo (SSD 7419 MOD 1)

Good Afternoon

Please find attached the Notification of modification to Notification of modification to Australian Habitat and
Wildlife Retreat, Taronga Zoo (SSD 7419 MOD 1).

The Department of Planning and Environment invites you to comment on the proposal by Thursday 9
August.

Please assure all correspondence is to be directed to relevant planner.

Your contact officer for the proposal is Tim Green, who can be contacted on 02 8275 1065 or via email at
tim.green@planning.nsw.gov.au.




